
 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

30th June 2022 
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 
Year 1, 2, 3 beach Trip- Walton-on-the-Naze 

 

In Year 1, 2 & 3, we have arranged an exciting trip to Walton-on-the-Naze beach in Essex 

County.  

The trip will be on Tuesday 19th July 2022. There will be no cost for this trip however, by clicking 

the link on ParentPay, you are confirming that you give your child permission to attend. 

We will commence our journey at 8am and will travel by coach. Our estimated return time will 

be 4pm, depending on traffic. However, updates about the time of our return will be sent via 

class dojo/school office.  

 

Please see the table below to ensure your child is fully prepared for the day. If your child 

requires any medication (such as travel sickness tablets) please make sure it’s correctly 

labelled and packaged, and Ms Kildunne is made aware. 

 

What to wear:  What to bring:  

School jumper (depending on the 

weather) 

A packed lunch 

School t-shirt  Healthy snacks 

Shorts/Leggings  Plenty of water 

Sensible footwear  Sun cream 

Lightweight water-proof jacket  A small towel 

Sun hat  Flip-flops/sliders 

 A back pack (to hold everything) 

 

Although we will not be swimming in the sea with the children, we will let them have a little 

paddle and get their feet wet! If you intend to allow your child to enter the water, please make 

sure to provide them with a change of clothes. 

 

Please provide a healthy packed lunch for your child. It is important to note that we operate a 

no nuts policy. As such, nuts and/or their derivatives are not allowed.  

Kind regards, 

Year 1, 2, & 3 team 

Crowland Road 

London 

N15 6UX 

Tel: 020 8800 4553 

frontdesk@crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

www.crowland.haringey.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Stavroulla Stavrinou 

  


